
Approved	Meeting	Notes	for	Renewable	Energy	Task	Force	meeting	on	February	
24,	2020.	

	

The	Task	Force	met	at	the	Municipal	Building	and	FD	at	5:30	PM	for	a	solar	site	
visit	with	Greg	Blake,	solar	installer,	prior	to	our	monthly	meeting.t	

	

Attending	were	Rob	Wills,	Deb	DeIseo,	Vince	Mamone,	Bev	Edwards	and	Laura	
Lynch	joined	by	Ken	Caisse,	BOS	Chair,	and	Greg	Blake.	

Following	the	site	visit,	we	met	with	Mr.	Blake	at	the	Annex	where	he	reported	his	
observations	and	recommendations	regarding	the	viability	of	a	ground	mounted	
solar	installation	near	the	Municipal	Building,	along	with	his	evaluation	of	a	
potential	solar	roof	mount	based	on	a	previous	site	visit	at	the	Fire	Department.	

After	his	departure,	the	Task	Force	approved	the	meeting	notes	from	the	previous	
meeting.	

We	then	opened	a	discussion	of	the	solar	options	being	considered.	

Bev	Edwards	then	reported	on	a	conversation	she	had	with	Dori	Drachman	from	
Peterborough	regarding	the	possibility	of	Temple	joining	in,	at	some	point,	with	a	
Community	Power	plan	that	Ms.	Drachman	is	in	the	midst	of	organizing.	

Peterborough	is	planning	a	several	year	process	of	constructing	a	multi-town	CP	
plan	to	which	Temple	would	be	welcome,	once	its	operational	structure	has	been	
completed.		

The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	8:35	PM.	

Respectfully	submitted	by	Bev	Edwards	

	
	


